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HR Manager 
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9 February 2024 

 

 

Summer Internship Programme 

 

 

Dear Ms Loftus, 

 

I refer to my application to ByrneWallace LLP Summer Internship Programme. 

 

My reasons for seeking participation in this programme are multi-faceted and can be 

summarised as follows: 

 

• Studying a law degree (including an Erasmus year in Krakow, Poland) with the long-

term objective of qualifying as a solicitor with a top Irish law firm - the internship 

programme would be an excellent pathway towards this objective. 

• I have already worked in a small litigation practice with a specialty in High Court work 

and as such I would benefit greatly from working with ByrneWallace LLP. 

• Gaining valuable experience & insight by actually working within the environs of a top 

Irish law firm. 

• Working & training with leading individuals in various practice areas. 

• Enjoy working in a challenging environment where the expectation is one of excellence, 

in an international context. 

• Enjoy working within a team and also independently as and when required. 

• An immense interest in the law across a number of practice areas and look forward to 

gaining practical experience as to the application of the law, in a modern business 

environment. 

• Enjoy being in a positive workplace and in this regard, I have received very good reports 

from alumni, about their experience of the ByrneWallace LLP Summer Internship 

Programme – both the work and the social activities. 

 

Should you require further information please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Please also let me know should you require any references. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Kimberley O’Brien 

kobrien345@gmail.com 

0858389533 

mailto:kobrien345@gmail.com

